
Twin Valley Middle School
Parent Involvement Council (PIC)

Minutes from September 29th, 2020

Attendees: Tara Shreiner, Dawn Koller, Denise Siegle, Amanda Black, Dr. Catagnus, Mrs. Boyer, Anna 
Welch

• Meeting called to order at 4:03 pm by Tara Shreiner
• March Minutes were reviewed and motion to approve by Anna Welch
• Treasurer’s Report was reviewed and motion to approve by Anna Welch
• Denise Siegle went over 2019-2020 spending and earning

• No Spring expenses or fundraising due to school closing (covid-19)
• $1,000 bonus boxtops were awarded
• Overall year spending was within budget; aprox <$1,000 profit, pending yearbook bill to be 

paid by PIC
• Principal’s Report given by Mrs. Boyer (5/6 Principal) and Dr. Catagnus (7/8)

• Principals are extremely proud of the staff and students at TVMS as they adjust to the Health 
and Safety Guidelines; students are doing a great job following instructions and guidelines

• Spirit Days are starting next month, as well as Raider Pride
• Current hope is to hold clubs and Genius Hour the second half of the school year

• Old Business
• Class of 2020 Scholarships from PIC were awarded to Anna Bechtel and Kayli Krohmer; money 

will be dispersed at the end of the semester
• 2019-2020 yearbook; there are still aprox 45 yearbooks left

• New Business
• Elections for 2020-2021 officers by Anna Welch for Tara Shreiner as President, Dawn Koller as 

Vice-President, Denise Siegle as Treasurer, and Amanda Black as Secretary
• 2020-2021 Proposed Budget was presented, changes for 2020-2021 reflect no fall activity 

nights, fall clubs, or field trips. Amounts for second half of the year remain unchanged. Anna 
Welch motioned to approve budget, all in favor

• Mini-Grants for Staff; applications went out to staff and will be submitted week of October 12th.
• Staff Appreciation; Amanda will be putting k-cups and individual snacks in lounges week of 

October 12th. Conference meal for November will be provided, most likely Weaver’s hoagies 
due to individual packaging

• Cherrydale Fundraiser began today, email will blast in the morning due to an error in Cherrydale
server. 100% online this year.

• 5th and 6th grade Point Parents are still needed for 5th grade Team White and 6th grade Team 
Raider

• 2020-2021 yearbook will need photos and sport’s team photos. Image Share App project 
#113252

**Next Meeting TBD; email: tvmspic@gmail.com
please follow facebook “Twin Valley Middle School PIC” **

Respectfully submitted by Amanda Black, PIC Secretary
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